
From:  Stacie S. <hyerokr@aol.com>

Sent time:  05/26/2020 02:56:25 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  I Oppose the Construction of the Hollywood Center (aka Millennium Project)
 

Reference: Case # ENV-2018-2116-EIR

For the reasons below, I thoroughly oppose the construction of the Hollywood Center of the 2 huge towers next to Capitol Records.

The traffic generated by such a huge project would overwhelm all of the onramps to the 101 Freeway, Beachwood Canyon neighborhood
(of which I've lived since 1995) and all of the streets in Hollywood which are already overflowing with traffic!

Emergency Response: We know that such a monstrosity of a development will tap the already thin emergency response resources we
now count on.

Traffic/Parking: Parking on every street near the development will be impacted and overflow cars will be driving into neighborhoods
nearby in search of parking. Parking throughout Hollywood is already a nightmare and these extra cars will only make it worse!

The project is planned right on top of the Hollywood Earthquake Fault and all studies point to the expectation that these towers will
collapse.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely yours,

Stacie Surabian
2769 Hollyridge Dr
Los Angeles, CA 90068


